## ONLINE ORDERING

Remember that the canteen now has an Online Ordering facility with the company QuickClig.

Just go the website www.QuickClig.com.au and follow the directions to set up an account with your child's details. Online ordering saves you time, eliminates the need to be scratching around for change. You do not have to purchase lunch bags, you do not have to have a printed copy of the menu and you do not have to stress over whether your child has put in their lunch order.



## SAUSAGE SIZZLE, SUSHI and PASTA lunch

FRIDAY 9th MARCH The canteen will also be offering a Sausage Sizzle, Sushi and Pasta lunch in Week 6 on Friday 9th March. You should have received a BLUE LUNCH ORDER FORM this week. Please make sure that you return this form with your money by Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> March so that we can organise buns and sausages ready for the following Friday. WE WILL NOT BE SELLING ANY OTHER MENU ITEMS ON THIS DAY.

ONLINE ORDERING - as a Thank You to our families that use the QUICKCLIQ ONLINE Ordering facilities we have decided to reduce the Sausage Sizzle lunch items by 50c each if they are ordered ONLINE. So if you haven't already, create an ONLINE Account at www.QuickCliq.com.au and order this Sausage Sizzle lunch order ONLINE and save yourself some money.

## **VOLUNTEERS**

Thank you to all the parents who have volunteered in the canteen throughout Term 1. We really appreciated your help and assistance.